Attachment 3

DHDSP Newsletters: Assessing Usage, Usefulness and Access

Invitational E-mail with Survey Link

The Division for Heart Disease and Stroke Prevention (DHDSP) at the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) would like to invite you to participate in a voluntary, web-based survey to gather your feedback and opinions on three newsletters: “In the News”, “Salt in the News” and “Salt e-Update” that are distributed to multiple partners and grantees. This survey will take no more than 10 minutes to complete. 

This survey is now open for completion and will remain that way for 14 calendar days (XX/XX/XXXX – XX/XX/XXXX). 

Responses will not be identifiable, and will only be used for program improvement. Please click on the Survey Monkey link below to complete our survey. Thank you! 

[Insert hyperlink to web based survey]
*Please note that the link to the surveys may not open if you are working from a Blackberry or other handheld device. 

Please contact me at Fbonner@cdc.gov or 770-488-8078, if you have questions about this request. 

Floyd Bonner III, MPH 
PHPS Fellow
Division for Heart Disease and Stroke Prevention 
4770 Buford Hwy, NE Mail Stop K-47 Atlanta, GA 30341-3714 
Tel. (770) 488-8078
E-mail: Fbonner@cdc.gov 
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